
 

 

 

P R E - C O L L E G E  P R O G R A M S  

  MIDDLE 
SCHOOL 
OPEN HOUSE 

April 8, 2017 
8:30 AM – 1 PM 

• Opportunity for current 8th graders to learn more 
about the Upward Bound and Upward Bound  
Math and Science Programs. 

• Spend a Saturday interacting with our academic 
staff, meeting with current students and learning 
about how to apply.  

• Program runs from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.; check-
in begins at 8:30 a.m.  

• Lunch is provided. 

For more information about Upward Bound,  
visit our website at: 

www.precollege.umd.edu 

Reservations are required.  Space is limited.   
RSVP by calling 301.405.6776 or  

e-mail at shardy12@umd.edu by April 6th. 


